
 

ISM/LMC/Year 11 intervention letter Dec 24 

 

 

18th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Since our return in September we have been running additional grade booster sessions for Year 11 

pupils to help them prepare for their summer exams.   

 

When we return on Tuesday 7th January we will be running compulsory grade booster/intervention 

sessions during registration and period 6 afterschool for all pupils. 
 

Breakfast Sessions  8.45am – 9.15am  Every week 

Day Subject 

Monday  
Geography 

History 

Tuesday 
Science 

Maths 

Wednesday 

French 

German 

Psychology 

English/Maths for pupils not studying a Language 

Thursday 
English 

Science 

Friday 
Maths 

English 
 

Afterschool Period 6 Sessions  3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Week A  - W/B 6th, 20th Jan & 3rd Feb Week B  - W/B 13th, 27th Jan & 10th Feb 

Day Subject Time Subject 

Monday  
English 

Maths 
Monday  

Art / Photography 

Enterprise 

(English / Maths) 

Tuesday 

Science 

English 

 

Tuesday 

Psychology 

Technology 

IT 

(English / Science) 

Wednesday 
Geography 

History 
Wednesday 

French 

German 

Computer Science 

(English / Maths) 

Thursday 
Maths 

Science 
Thursday 

Business 

Sport 

Health & Social Care 

(Maths / Science) 

Friday 

French 

German 

Computer Science 

(English / Maths) 

Friday 
Geography 

History 

 



 

These sessions are designed to boost pupil’s knowledge, skills and understanding and to 

refine their exam technique ahead of the upcoming mock examinations.  These sessions 

are vital for your child to maximise their potential and achieve their baseline grades. 

Please ensure your child attends all sessions. 

 

Your child will receive an updated timetable for morning and afterschool sessions in the Matrix 

Academy Trust app from Tuesday 7th January and a paper copy will be given to them in the New Year. 

 

As these sessions are compulsory your child will only be allowed to miss these sessions if you have 

given advance notice to House Office. 

 

If your child has attendance greater than 97% to these booster sessions then they will be awarded a 

discount to their Prom ticket in the summer. 

 

Please be aware mock examination series 2 will be taking place for all Year 11 pupils 

week commencing 10th March.  These examinations will include all subjects.  

 

Year 11 Progress evening is Thursday 23rd January, this will give you an opportunity to discuss with 

subject teachers how your child is progressing and what they can do to succeed for the mock exams 

and upcoming summer final exams. 

 

Just a reminder that applications for Etone College 6th form are currently open and 

the application form can be found by scanning the QR code.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 


